. —MAEEA
PITWMARER
The Asia-Pacific Ladies Friendship Society Ine.

ASIA CENTER OF JAPAN
0-32, Akasaka 8-Chome Minato-ku, Tokyvo 107-00

HWI8EF ¥ Y7 4 —In 7 KEFEFIEO BRS¢
~Notice of ALFS Charity Golf Tournament Cancelled due to COVID-19~
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With autumn upon us, we still continue to journey through these unprecedented times.

Today, it is with much regret that we announce this year’s ALFS Charity Golf Tournament
cancelled due to the ongoing COVID-19 crisis.

We extend our sincerest apologies to all those that had been looking forward to the event
and to our sponsors that had offered to once again donate prizes towards the tournament.

Despite the current conditions, the Asia-Pacific Ladies Friendship Society Inc. (ALFS),
with our member-countries will continue to strive to support education and job training for
women and children, and to provide financial assistance to natural disaster stricken areas
within our Asia-Pacific Region. We therefore would very much appreciate your continued
support and cooperation.

Let us hope this virus will be contained very soon and that we will be able to gather
together in autumn 2021 for yet another very exciting and worthwhile charity golf event.
In the meantime, we wish you and your family health and safety. Please do take care.



